Jeanann Dawson

From: Josh Cabe <jcabe@abdenning.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 5:14 PM
To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: 8290 US 401

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I would like to remove JC HVAC from my permit and | Josh Cabe will be performing the HVAC work myself.

Josh Cabe
Project Manager
AB Denning Inc




